## Meha Patel

From: Planning Public Comment

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 30, 2023 11:08 AM

**To:** Tahir Naim; Planning Public Comment; Meha Patel

Cc: Lesley Xavier

**Subject:** RE: Comment on PLN22-00259

## Good Morning,

Your email has been received in the Planning Division and by way of my reply the appropriate Planning Division staff is include for their review. Your comments will be part of the public record on this item.

This item will be heard at the June 7, 2023 Development Review Hearing. The Agenda and supporting materials for Public Meetings are posted 72-hours before the meeting (oftentimes sooner). If you would like to receive automated notifications via enotify when the agenda is posted for this meeting body (and any others you are interested in) please sign up via the City's enotify system available on the City's website.

Thank you for taking the time the time to provide us with your input.

## Elizabeth Elliott

Community Development Department | Planning Division 1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050 O: 408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2474

www.SantaClaraCA.gov



From: Tahir Naim

Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 5:03 PM

To: Planning Public Comment < Planning Public Comment@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: Comment on PLN22-00259

Hello,

I have been trying to find a posting of the plan online, but have not come across one. It would be nice to have a link.

Anyway, on the whole I support this project. However, I reside at 1942 Graham Lane. I do not know if the sightlines from the second floor will permit persons on the second floor of 1982 (as proposed to be redeveloped) to look into my backyard. I suspect not.

If I am incorrect and persons on the second floor of 1982 (as proposed to be redeveloped) could thereby look into my backyard, then I request that second floor windows that can permit persons to look into my backyard be composed of frosted glass and transom-style or jalousie only of a kind that permits looking down into one's own yard, but not those of another.

If any of my neighbors have a similar concern, I join them in their concern.

I wish my neighbors at 1982 Graham Lane to be able to construct a home of their desire, but not at the expense of my privacy or the privacy of my neighbors. We are in fairly close proximity and we each need to accept certain standards of privacy while admitting light to upper floors. Frosted glass or wavy glass brick or similar is called for where privacy is concerned.

Sincerely,

Tahir J Naim and Sandhya Sharma 1942 Graham Lane homeowners